
                                                        October 29, 2014 

 

Portland Planning Dept., 

 

I am aware, as of September 16, 2010 all new construction of one and two family homes are required to 
be sprinkled in compliance with NFPA 13D. 

I am in the process of having Freedom Fire Protection layout the required system for this home to be 
built at 94 Skylark Rd. 

Plans to follow.   

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Frank DiDonato 

 

 


